
Seedlings Newsletter Term 6 
Welcome Back 

Welcome back and hope you all had a fun and restful break.  Term 4 was filled with fun and the children 
really enjoyed Take One Science Week, lots of experiments and interesting questions from curious 
minds.   

Please look at the school’s new web page and our class page: 
https://www.sedleys.kent.sch.uk/our-classes/year-1-2-seedlings-class/ 

Term 6 – Around the World 
This term we will continue to build on our knowledge and understanding from exploring the oceans and 
will learn more about the continents and different animals and their habitats. We will continue to explore 
globe, finding countries, learning about the equator, linking weather to habitats. 

We are pleased with the progress in reading so please continue to ensure reading books and contact books 
are in school every day.  Logins for Spelling Shed and TTRS are in their books for the children to log in, 
learn, and have fun.   

The phonics screening test for Year 1 will be this term so please use the phonic websites on the school’s 
web page to help your child with their confidence for this.   

PE is still on Monday and Wednesday – come to school in PE clothes, sports shoes and have a named 
water bottle.  We will be learning dance on Wednesdays. 

English – Our stories are linked to Geography, 
animal stories from different continents.  The 
stories chosen also help to link previous learning.  
We share stories to support writing to improve 
sentences, grammar and punction.  We will 
continue to learn and apply phonics.  Use spelling 
shed to support improvement in spellings. 

Maths 
Please use the BBC KS1 Revision to support your 
child’s progress. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/z3g4d2p 

Link maths to your everyday and practise number 
bonds, addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division. 

Science – We will continue our learning journey 
about animals, animal habitats linked to our study 
of the continents.  We will also learn about what 
animals need to survive and life cycles. 

Religious Education – We will continue to learn 
about other faiths with a focus on Judaism.  
Discussing and exploring what special times and 
people do Jewish people remember and 
celebrate.   

Any questionss? We are always happy to help. 

https://www.sedleys.kent.sch.uk/our-classes/year-1-2-seedlings-class/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/levels/z3g4d2p



